
Cleanup Construction Activities

Construction is ongoing from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday through Friday and 9 a.m. to 7 p.m.
on Saturdays.  Movement of barges may occur outside of these work hours. For questions
or concerns, you can reach our team at info@ldwg.org or 1-888-561-LDWG (1-888-561-
5394).  
 
Please note that in-water construction activities are dynamic and weather-dependent. All
schedules are subject to change. 

Weekly Environmental and Community Report for the week of December 9  

During sediment dredging, occasional shiny or iridescent sheens have been observed on
the water surface in the work areas. Sheens can come from plant materials as they
decompose or can be caused by man-made chemicals that may be present in the
sediments, such as petroleum products, that are disturbed when dredging equipment is
digging into sediments. The project is responding to observed sheens by deploying oil-
absorbing booms.  

You may view the weekly report and other previous weekly reports by clicking the link
below.  

Environmental & Community Report

What to expect during the week of December 23

During the week of December 23, dredging will not occur Monday through Wednesday and
will occur on Thursday through Saturday. Construction activities will continue in Sediment
Management Areas (SMA) 2, 3, 4, 6, and 9 as shown on the map linked below. Crews will
continue preparation for installing sheet piles near SMA 9. Installing sheet piles may cause
higher noise levels during the daytime. 

What to expect during the week of December 30

During the week of December 30, cleanup activities will continue in SMAs 2, 3, 4, 6, and 9,

https://ldwg.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/2024_1220_weekly-Envr-and-Comm-Report.pdf
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=ad5a4ef1-f04f-494f-821b-1cb524275a6f


including sheet pile installation. 
 
Construction will not occur on Wednesday, January 1 due to the holiday. 

Map of cleanup
areas

 

A barge holds excavated sediment from SMA 6. (Photo credit: Geosyntec) 
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Stay informed during cleanup

construction!

Visit our website

 

  Manténgase informado durante toda
la actividad de construcción para la

limpieza

Sitio web

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/cc8cf31e901/727f27e2-d0bf-4d5a-8193-4057babdf999.pdf
https://ldwg.org/
mailto:info@ldwg.org
https://cumulis.epa.gov/supercpad/cursites/csitinfo.cfm?id=1002020
https://ldwg.org/construction-news/
https://ldwg.org/es/construction-news/
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